
PUBLIC NOTICE 

The Board of Commissioners of the City of Mt. Juliet will consider the following on 2nd and 

final reading on June 10, 2024 at 6:15 PM: 

 Amend FY 23/24 Budget to appropriate funds for the Pleasant Grove Road at 

Central Pike All-Way Stop Control (AWSC Project) 

 Amend FY 23/24 Budget to appropriate funds for Safe streets for all (SS4A) project 

that was recently awarded 

The public is invited to attend and comment. 

Kenneth D. Martin, City Manager 

City of Mt. Juliet 

 


